
From: Lesley Raby
To: PScan1
Subject: Deposit: 23/00020/F 1 Globe Street Methwold
Date: 12 January 2023 10:52:41
Attachments: HAB S111.docx

form_1_cil_additional_information.pdf
form_7_self_build_part_1_exemption_claim.pdf

From: Borough Planning <borough.planning@West-Norfolk.gov.uk>
Sent: 12 January 2023 08:23
To: Lesley Raby 
Subject: FW: 23/00020/F 1 Globe Street Methwold

From: Will Smith <Will@carlyonarchitecture.co.uk>
Sent: 11 January 2023 21:47
To: Borough Planning <borough.planning@West-Norfolk.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: 23/00020/F 1 Globe Street Methwold

[External Email]
[Think before you click on links]

Hello Lesley,

Thank you for your email.

Please see attached;

-Habitat form (payment to follow).
-CIL form 1 and 7 (part 1).
-Site levels to remain as existing
-I can confirm I am happy with the description. We are under the impression however that
the barn itself has its own number (3). With the house being number 1. Whether that is
relevant or not, I don't know..

Many thanks,

Will

Will Smith BSc (Hons) MCIAT AIEMA

Director



Chartered Architectural Technologist

M: 07795662448

E: will@carlyonarchitecture.co.uk

W: carlyonarchitecture.co.uk

From: Borough Planning <borough.planning@West-Norfolk.gov.uk>
Sent: 06 January 2023 15:52
To: Will Smith <Will@carlyonarchitecture.co.uk>
Subject: 23/00020/F 1 Globe Street Methwold

Good Afternoon

With reference to the above planning application, I have just sent through to you an invalid letter
with some outstanding points.

In addition to this please complete and return  the attached form in relation to the Habitat Fee.

I do require this form to be completed and the payment to by made for the Habitat fee.

Kind Regards

Lesley Raby
Technical Support Officer
Borough Council of King's Lynn and West Norfolk

E: borough.planning@west-norfolk.gov.uk
W: www.west-norfolk.gov.uk

Submit a planning application on-line: http://www.planningportal.gov.uk

borough.planning@west-norfolk.gov.uk or telephone 01553 616234

**********************************************************************
This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and
intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they
are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify



the sender.
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